JUNE 8, 2023

FROM: Douglas G. Wahl
1427 Burns St.
Detroit, Michigan 48214
Bizdoug2003@yahoo.com
(313) 300-5548

TO: Historic District Commission of Detroit
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, Ml 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Projects at 2108 Burns

Dear HDC Detroit,

I am a resident of Detroit and live at 1427 Burns Street (aka, Ave.) in the Indian Village Historic
District. | am writing this letter to express my support for the proposed home improvement
project(s) by my neighbor, Gary Brownell, at 2108 Burns Street (aka, Ave).

Itis important to me that the Indian Village neighborhood preserve its historic nature. After
reviewing all of the HDC documents in this matter, it is clear that Gary has put a great deal of effort,
thought, and care into the project to ensure it will be both beautiful and respectful of the historic
aspects of his home and the community. All of this has been reviewed by HDC staff. The
proposed plans will see the property upgraded and beautified in a historically correct way that is in
keeping with the historical nature of the neighborhood. Bravo!

As a long-time resident of two historic districts (the Indian Village neighborhood and Hubbard
Farms in Southwest Detroit), | strongly befieve that the proposed home improvement projects will
benefit not only Gary’s home but the entire community as well and demonstrates the sincere
commitment of Gary Brownell to the preservation and improvement of our community.

Yours Sincerely,

Douglas G. Wah!
1427 Bumns St/Ave
Detroit, M1 48214



